Alex Cortez

President Statement

I have a firm commitment to improving the quality of graduate student life, which I have been working tirelessly on for the last year as your President, and which is why I am hoping to be reelected.  We have raised the profile of graduate students on the UCR campus, increased the number of programs (and funding for those programs), and participation at our functions.  The 2007-2008 Academic Year was an unusual year marked with tremendous change on campus.  Such transitory phase brought its unique set of challenges and opportunities.  Under my current tenure as president, I contributed to the selection process for the student regent, the alumni regent, our Chancellor, and the current search for the Dean of Grad Division.  Appointing candidates that better address our needs and concerns as graduate students has been what has guided me through these selection processes, by keeping your interests in mind at all times.  I have also worked diligently to find a highly qualified staff person for our association.  If reelected as the GSA President, I will continue to be an advocate for your needs and articulate those needs to the wider campus community.
